
To the Alaska Local Boundary Commission, 

In regards to the annexation of the Mansfield peninsula, I would like to express my support in favor of 
the Xunna Borough.  If Article X. Sec. 3 of the Alaska Constitution requires boroughs to encompass areas 
and populations with common interest, then I would assume that remote wilderness cabins off grid 
would be have more in common with Xunna than Juneau.  This can be attested to by most if not all the 
private land owners in this proposed borough site.  The Xunna Borough is preferable not only because it 
is more in line with the interests of the property owners of this area but if it becomes out of line with 
the remote off grid property owners, they will have a larger proportional voice to affect future decisions 
of the area that directly affect them,  as opposed to the CBJ which doesn’t seem to have much interest 
or incentive to listen to the relatively small number of property owners concerns.   

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Bob MacKinnon 

 


